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Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee, 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3884, which directs the Oregon State Police to study firearm 

hold agreements. While presented as a simple study, this bill paves the way for 

restrictive gun control measures that could undermine the rights of law-abiding 

citizens. 

 

Gun owners should not be coerced into relinquishing their firearms under the 

pretense of "safety." This proposal does nothing to tackle crime or address the root 

causes of gun violence. Instead, it sets a troubling precedent for further restrictions 

on responsible firearm owners. 

 

Oregon already enforces some of the strictest gun laws in the nation. Additional 

government overreach is unnecessary. I urge you to oppose HB 3884 and uphold the 

Second Amendment. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christine Carter  

2727 22nd Ave. Forest Grove, OR 97116  

503-997-7861 


